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Roberta DiMezza

From: Stephanie Soscia <slsoscia@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 1:05 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bill H-6089

Good afternoon house members, 
 
My name is Stephanie Soscia, a Rhode Island resident. I am writing to urge you all to please vote in favor of Bill H-6089. 
 
Having laws in place to both deter and hold accountable people who commit acts of cruelty to animals is so important to 
a civilized society because even with laws in place, many of these criminals aren't prosecuted. Those who are, often 
aren't punished appropriately or nearly to the fullest extent of the law. If we can strengthen these laws, law 
enforcement, prosecutors, and judges will have higher standards to work with. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my message.  
 
Regards, 
 
Stephanie Soscia 
213 Bullocks Point Ave Apt 6 
Riverside RI 02915 


